
SATURDAY OCTOBER 15, 2022 LOOKING FOR HEDGE VOLUNTEERS!!

September 18, 2022 marked the First Anniversary of the BRYN MAWR hedge planting!

FUN FACTS ABOUT THE HEDGE

● 2.5 years of Pre-Planning

● 10 Volunteers on hedge letter preparation and jute placements

● 5 Letter Leaders Supervisors

● 115 Volunteers working in 8 teams to plant the hedge in record time

● 318 Cotoneaster Lucidus Shrubs Planted

● 100% Survival Rate thanks to Drip Irrigation System funded by BMNA

● 3 Hedge Trimmings to date

WHAT NEEDS TO BE DONE NOW?

● 10 Volunteers needed to spread the woodchips and move dirt pile

● 4-6 Volunteers Needed to help with hedge trimming

CONTACT DENNIE JUILLERAT at Dennie.Juillerat@bmna.org or leave a text message at 612-850-5658. We

will be in touch with more details re time and tools needed.
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